

11th October 2012

Mr George Ritchie Three Shires Driving Centre

Dear George,

When my son Hallam returned home from university for the summer holiday, having just failed his Driving test, I suggested that he use your services to have further instruction and to re-take his test at the earliest opportunity.

He was at first reluctant as he had built a good relationship with his instructor in Derby, but within one lesson was full of praise of your instructor, Andy Mills.

Within 8 lessons, Hallam retook his test and passed with only a couple of "Minors", one of which I would definitely have had!

Hallam was delighted with the instruction he received from your driving school, and I am delighted that we now have one of our children who is truly independent - The Knight Taxi Service maybe nearing retirement!!

Thank you George - you did a great job and I would not hesitate to recommend your superb driving centre to all my friends, family and acquaintances.

I am forever in your debt!

Yours Sincerely,

Andrew Knight

Director - AGK Solutions Ltd